
                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                              



  

Website: www.kingslandfmc.org   
Email: connect@kingslandfmc.org
120 E. William Street, Kingsland

Phone: (912) 729-5445
Worship Service: Sundays 10:30 

October 9, 2022

Hey That’s Our Church 
Ephesians 2:11-22

It’s that time of year again! We need 
candy for our annual TRUNK-R-
TREAT happening during the Fall 
Festival Saturday, October 29th! 
Any and all individually wrapped 
candy is accepted. You can bring 
the candy to church with you on 

Sunday or drop it off at the church 
office during the week!

KFUMC FOOD PANTRY REPORT

September 2022


 Total Households Served          85

 Total Persons Served	              219


United Methodist Women

Monthly Meeting


Monday, October 10th, 6:00pm 

Gathering Place

United Methodist Men 

Monthly Meeting


Monday, October 10th, 5:30pm 

Ops Restaurant

http://www.kingslandfmc.org
mailto:connect@kingslandfmc.org


2022 Flower Calendar

If you’d like to provide flowers for the church on Sunday, the following dates are available:  
November 6, 13, 20, 27, December 25.  To reserve a date please call the church office at (912) 
729-5445, opt. 1.  The flowers you provide are yours to take home after the service.

Sunday, October 9, 2022

10:30 AM, Worship Center


Today’s message will also be available on our website (kingslandfmc.org) 

and our Facebook page (Kingsland FMC).


Prelude                                 God Is Our Refuge and Strength                     Handbells


Welcome & Announcements                                                                    Allen Rassi


Congregational Praise                 My Hope Is Build

                                                         

Greet Your Neighbor


Congregational Praise       There’s Something About That Name

                                                  Turn Your Eyes Upon Jesus     

 

Apostles Creed		    	 	 	                                       Allen Rassi


Special Music                    Make This Church a Welcome Place  


Children’s Moment     		 	 	 	 	                                                                               


Lord’s Prayer	 	 	 	 	             

 

Scripture Reading                       Ephesians 2:11-22                             Casey Parrott  


Special Music	 	 	 The Nicene Creed       	 	        Harlos Family          


Message        	                      “Hey That’s Our Church”             Rev. Bruce Vaughn

	                  

Commitment


Closing Song              Praise God, From Whom All Blessings Flow


Benediction/Sending Forth                                                         

Ushers: Ed Fouche, Kim Canaday, Karen Cataldi, Jacob Bynum, Behling Shumway

Greeters: Barbara Fields


 WAYS TO GIVE WHEN YOU CAN’T BE AT CHURCH

MAIL YOUR PAYMENT  The church’s mailing address is:  120 E. William Avenue, Kingsland, 
GA. 31548.

DIRECT PAY FROM YOUR BANK  Set up automatic payments through your bank’s bill pay 
or by downloading the Vanco Mobile app available from the Android or iPhone app store.

CREDIT & DEBIT CARD GIVING ONLINE  Make automatic donations using a credit card or 
debit card via our online service at www.kingslandfirstumc.org or by downloading the Vanco 
Mobile app available from the Android or iPhone app store.

Happy Birthday Pastor Bruce! From your loving congregation.

Food For Youth - Sunday Nights

Thank you to the volunteers who have signed up to cover Youth Supper on Sunday evenings.  
We still need volunteers to prepare meals for the following dates: November 6, 13, 20 and 
December 4,11. Please contact Melissa either by phone/text at 912-464-9320 or email her at 
melissa@kingslandfmc.org to sign up.

Christian sympathy and prayers to Barbara Rowland and family for the loss 
of her dear Great-Grandson, Gavin Beavers, who passed away September 

27, 2022.


Family Night Supper 

We are looking for volunteers to help with Family Night Supper. If you would like to volunteer 
one Wednesday a month with setup, clean up, or serving it would be greatly appreciated. Just 
text or call Melissa at 912-464-9320 or email her at melissa@kingslandfmc.org to sign up!

This Week’s Volunteers

Nursery: Ben & Sherry Casey

Toddler Children’s Church: Janice Holtzclaw

Elementary Children’s Church: Karen Cataldi

Food Pantry

Thanks to your wonderful generosity 872 pounds of canned goods have been donated to the 
Harvest House Food Pantry since it was first requested on July 24th. God bless you for your 
generosity in helping those in need.

Today is Donut Sunday!

Join us this morning from 9:45-10:15 AM for doughnuts, juice, coffee and great fellowship!  
Many thanks to this month’s host, Methodist Men. We are better together!

Pastor/Staff Appreciation Month

October is National Clergy Appreciation Month, a time set aside to recognize the contributions 
and service of pastors, priests, reverends, ministers, and all other clergy members. Within 
Clergy Appreciation Month is Pastor Appreciation Day.

mailto:melissa@kingslandfmc.org
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